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April 15, 2002 Intermec Technologies Corporation
Norand Mobile Systems Division
550 Second Street S.E.
Cedar Rapids, IA 52401

Federal Communication Commission
Equipment Approval Services
PO Box 358315
Pittsburgh, PA  15251-5315

Dear Sir:

Subject: FCC Certification Application, Change of Identification, FCC ID: EHACLMC350
Reference: Cisco Systems original FCC grant, FCC ID: LDK102040   issued Oct. 13, 2000

Please review the following application for a change in identification.  Intermec Technologies
Corporation has submitted a 159-form authorizing credit card payment in the amount of $985.00 and a
731-application form for the change.

Intermec Technologies Corporation will be in integrating the radio module within Intermec products.
Cisco Systems has requested we place those products under an Intermec FCC ID.

There are no changes to the product, only the change in FCC ID.  The data currently on file with the FCC
is still representative of this products regulatory characteristics.  All modular approval conditions also
remain valid for the product.  The antennas identified in the original grant and subsequent permissive
changes are also valid for Intermec products.

Accompanying this letter are photographs of the exterior, as well as label diagrams for your records.

Please contact me at (319) 846-2415  or e-mail  frydave@norand.com  should you have any question
regarding this change in FCC ID.

Sincerely,

Dave Fry,
Regulatory Engineer II
Intermec Technologies Corporation
Norand Mobile Systems Division
EMC Test Laboratory

Enc. Electronic 731 Application form
photographs and label diagrams


